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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 

Lt Col Charles A. Hale 

HEADQUARTERS 27th FIGHTER WING (ACC) 
CANNON AIR FORCE BASE, NEW MEXICO 

Deputy Commander, 27th Support Group 
11 0 E Sextant Ave Suite 1 098 
Cannon AFB NM 88103-5323 

Mr. Benito J. Garcia, Chief 
Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2044 Galisteo Street 
PO Box 26110 
Santa Fe NM 87502 

Dear Mr. Garcia 

1 OCT 1997 

As Deputy Commander for the 27th Support Group, I am forwarding this letter on 
behalf of Lt Col James A. Thomas III, the Support Group Commander. 

Enclosed please find the Groundwater Sampling Report for sampling which took 
place on 27-28 May 1997 at LF-5, SWMU-113, on Cannon AFB. This was the last 
quarterly sampling required to complete a statistical report and we will now revert to 
sampling this location twice per year. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Sanford Hutsell at (505) 784-6378. 

Attachment: 
Ground Sampling Report 

cc: 
NMED (C. Will) 
NMED Ground Water Bureau (J. Jacobs) 
EPA Region VI (D. Neleigh) 

Sincerely 

CHARLES A. HALE, Lt Col, USAF 
Deputy Commander, 27th Support Group 
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